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Watts Remy

From: Aaron Shilkaitis <awshilkaitis@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 8:52 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please make SB 431 more accountable, equitable and environmentally responsible

Dear Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee, 
 
Hi there. 
 
I am really fed up with environmental legislation that does not adequately represent the needs of the environment and 
its ecosystem infrastructure.  
 
Please review this bill and include more of a holistic approach in regards to the ecological impact of this plan, as well as 
accountability on the government for how this plan will be assessed moving forward. 
 
Thank you, 
Aaron Shilkaitis of Portland 
 
Sincerely, 
Aaron Shilkaitis 
2959 E Burnside St Apt 108 
Portland, OR 97214 


